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Most Beautiful Day Ever!: Our sign language class from Masatepe went on a 
paseo, or field trip, to La Boquita. For many of them, it was their first visit to 
the ocean. We rented a bus to pick up the students and their families and spent 
the day together enjoying the beach. We had a very special Easter message and served a 
delicious lunch. The rest of the afternoon was spent at the tide pool. Some were afraid of 
the water, even though it was only knee deep, and stayed near the edge. Sometimes, new 
experiences like this take time to feel comfortable. The children and their families truly feel 
the love poured out upon them and they pour it right back!

Sewing at La Boquita!: Four young ladies from the community have begun their first sewing 
class. Currently, they are sewing pin cushions and bags to store their materials. These young 
ladies are also part of our English class and are eager to learn new things. We will soon be 
starting a young women’s Bible study and fellowship. God is connecting hearts together and 
beautiful things are happening! Please pray for hearts to receive all that God has for them!

Elijah’s Pantry is a great blessing to many! Recently, Burnard, who previously spent his 
summer vacation with us, came again for his spring break and helped deliver groceries 
and minister to people in great need. It is a gift to go into their homes, sit with them, listen 
to their story and pray with them. The needs are so great but God is able to do exceedingly 
abundantly beyond all that we ask or even imagine.

At La Boquita, we are making progress on the repairs even while the process for registering 
the property and documents for new construction are processing. Thank you for keeping 
this in prayer. Our vision for La Boquita is to be a lighthouse of hope and redemption to all 
those in the community and beyond.

School for the Deaf: Only one school exists in Nicaragua for deaf students to learn through 
sign language, Isaiah 29:18 Christian School. Several students are waiting to be sponsored 
in order to attend. Prayerfully consider sponsoring a student. For more information contact 
us at krandall.nica@gmail.com.
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